
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     

24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Ramadan has begun and we would like to collate a list of students who intend to fast, or partially fast this year. 

For staff awareness to support those observing Ramadan, the list of names will be shared with all staff.  Please 

click the link and add your child’s name and Tutor Group to the Microsoft Forms.  

https://forms.office.com/e/UkR8KZhC7p 

We have the following provision already in place to support students during Ramadan:  

• A room is made available for students to pray during lunchtime. They will need to register at reception.  

• In PE, students who are fasting will be able to undertake light duties, such as refereeing or will be allowed 

to sit out and watch. We still encourage students to bring their PE kit so they have the option to 

participate if they feel they can.  

• There are plenty of indoor and outdoor seating areas for students to rest during break and lunchtime.  

We wish your child every success with their fast.  

Kind regards,  

Miss Tindall   

Assistant Headteacher  
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